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COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Monday 20th February 2006
Question No 9
Question: Councillor Joe Neville

To ask the Manager for a detailed update on discussions between South Dublin County Council and Dublin Cemetaries in relation to Ballymount Park Cemetary as outlined in a report to this Area Committee in November, 2005 and a time-frame for the full implementation of said agreement and will the Manager make a statement on this matter recognising the urgency of resolving this issue?."
Reply:

Glasnevin Cemeteries Group have now responded as follows:

“Our concerns have not changed about allowing unsupervised vehicular access to the access road to Newlands Cross Cemetery, those concerns are generally:

1. Vandalism to the trees, shrubs and landscape of the park / cemetery.

2. Litter – who will clean it up?

3. Speeding vehicles – insurance.

4. Unsavoury activities”

Glasnevin Cemeteries Group have further stated that the Council’s structural proposals are unacceptable to them. 
This matter is being further explored with Glasnevin Cemeteries Group and the Council’s Law Agent has been requested to examine the legal status of the Agreement between Glasnevin Cemeteries Group and South Dublin County Council.
